
DATE:  February 21, 2023

TOPIC: District Facilities Update

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

     Action

 ☒ Discussion

 ☒ Information

Purpose/Background:

To provide the Facilities Committee an update on ongoing Districtwide project(s)

1. The Regional Scripps Spelling Bee is scheduled to take place in Lincoln Hall’s Auditorium on 

Wednesday, March 15 at 6:00 PM. The inclement weather date is Thursday, March 16th.

2. Cafeteria Tables at Todd Hall and Lincoln Hall

After communicating with Mitchell, the table manufacturer, Lowery McDonnell is ready 

to provide a solution to finish this project. The parts are ordered and have an estimated 

ship date of March 13.

3. The District will partner with CCDC to install a magnetic holder on the daycare Director’s 

office door #110 in Todd Hall. This self-closing door cannot be propped open with a 

wedge or kick plate stopper due to health/life safety. The plan is to share costs of the 

$1,520 project: CCDC will pay $450 for parts and SD74 will pay $1,070 for the labor.
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